
Washington Pilots Association, Paine Field Chapter 

6 June 2008 

7:55‐ Call to Order by Greg Bell followed by pledge of allegiance 

Old Business – Congratulations were given for the fine job Jim and Marilyn Fries did on GA Days. 

New Business – It was announced that the Flying Heritage Collection was now open.  An 
announcement was made calling for volunteers to fly teachers for the Science of Flight program.  Greg 
gave Becky (Sno‐Isle)a $300 check in appreciation for the students hard work putting on the dinners.  
Jim from the Paine Field Fire Department announced that due to the start of construction of the new 
fire department, the S9 gate would be moved and there would be scheduled power outages.   

Committee Reports:  Jim Faustina announced that the sheet metal seminar would be held on 7 June 
from 8 AM till Noon.  Dick Kinnier introduced two new members and called for volunteers to sponsor 
future new members.  Robert Hamilton announced the upcoming July trip to Whidbey N.A.S. instead of 
the regular General meeting.   

8:15 – Program – Dave Wheeler spoke about the Challenge air program to give rides to handicapped 
children.  He called for volunteers to give rides or help put on the event and for money contributions to 
the program 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:00 

 
 

 


